
Hello Sansome Families: 
 
Families interested in ordering Sansome School Orange Shirts, please see the 
attached flyer.  Ordering deadline is May 1st.  Orders will be distributed before the end of 
this school year.  Proceeds from the Orange Shirt sales go to the Orange Shirt Society. 
The Orange Shirt Society is a non-profit organization working towards raising 
awareness of the impact of residential schools. 
 
The sale can be accessed at the following link: 
 
https://sansomeschool2022.itemorder.com/shop/sale/ 
 
Thank you to Sansome Parent Council for organizing today’s Fun Lunch.  The 
May Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 9th at 6 p.m. on 
Teams.  Please e-mail henrietta.hoch@sjasd.ca or robert.bell@sjasd.ca for your invite. 
 
Sansome School is looking for additional Lunch Supervisors.  If you have an hour to 
spare and would like to join us, please contact the Sansome School Office at 204-889-
6000.  This is a paid position and pays $14.57 per hour. 
 
Thank you to families for sending along extra dry clothes.  The playground continues to 
be very wet and muddy. 
 
We hope that everyone stays warm and dry this weekend! 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Robert Bell 
 
Water Bottles: Please remember to send your child with a reusable water bottle. 
The water fountain spouts are still closed but we do have no touch bottle fillers attached 
to the fountains. 
 
Next Early Dismissal Day: Tuesday, May 3rd. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 pm. 
Buses run approximately 30 minutes earlier. 
 
No School: Monday, May 23rd. 
 
Spring Photos will take place Monday, May 9th beginning at 9:30 am. 
 
Milk Store: Milk tickets are $1.00 each or a sheet of 10 for $10.00 and can be 
purchased in the office. Students can also purchase Kernels Popcorn at lunch. The cost 
is $2.00 per bag and the flavours are Butter Salt, White Cheddar, Salt & Vinegar and 
Dill Pickle. 
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